
Dear Scrutiny Chairman,
 
I will be brief in my input for reasons you will understand (my last week`s appearance wearing my JHA hat).
 
Cimandis is the leading Jersey foodservice supplier into the hospitality sector and from our point of view we
believe 110% that the proposed Tourism PPP is absolutely the right way to go, we have almost 300 people
working for Cimandis.
 
We are not aware of one person within our islands 90,000 population who has given any adverse reaction to
this proposal, albeit some people/businesses are concerned that the costs of running the PPP should be as
low as is possible `fit for purpose`, in the same way there is a strong view generally that the current EDD grant
to JTD could be invested more wisely to optimise the value there of.
 
Rapid haste to implementation please.
 
Yours,
 
Paul Luxon.
 

Paul Luxon,

Managing Director - Cimandis

 


